ALEXANDER HOUSE NEWSLETTER NO 4

January 2017

First let us remind ourselves of the summer party which was held in the garden on a nice sunny day. Everyone went outside with their visitors friends and relations. There was even a well behaved dog! We were entertained by the Connaught Opera who had a difficult job being heard over the aeroplanes but managed admirably.



会会会

公公公

*

☆ ☆

444444



公公公公

*

☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆

*

44444 4

会会

As usual the food was delicious and enjoyed by all. The Pimms went down a treat.



In October some of the quilled cards were on sale in an Autumn Craft fair at the Kew Community Garden in aid of Embracing Age and thirteen were sold.

We had a visit from the local M.P Zac
Goldsmith in November. He spent lots time
talking to the residents and seemed to enjoy
his visit as much as we did. He bought some of
the quilled cards as well which was very
gratifying.



We have forged strong links with the charity Embracing Age and have made two donations to them from the money made from the card sales. We have regular volunteers visiting each week. Their visits are enjoyed very much as they do a wide variety of things such as manicures, Scrabble, cooking sessions and trips to the ice-cream parlour.



*

*

4444

*

*

会会

会会

*

*



*

444

Finally, thanks to a[[of you who bought cards over the Christmas period and would like to remind you that they are still on sale should you care to buy again.


